
The Department has reviewed the status of your pump test and any requests for extension(s) or exemption(s) for the following
permitted well(s). The results are summarized in the table below:

April 16, 2024

SURPRISE VALLEY ELECTRIFICATION CORP
800 WEST 12TH ST
ALTURAS,  CA   96101

GW

Water Right Request StatusPermitted Well Well NameTest DatePumped Well ExemptionApplication
G 18594 Permit: G  18460 * APPROVEDLAKE0052530 SVE#108/26/2021LAKE0052529 Multiple Well

0

G 18594 Permit: G  18460 * APPROVEDLAKE0052529 SVE#208/26/2021LAKE0052529 Unreas Burden
0

G 18594 Permit: G  18460 * APPROVEDLAKE0052812 SVE#308/26/2021LAKE0052529 Multiple Well
0

Approved pump test letters will be digitally posted to the water right in WRIS;  all other pump test letters will be mailed to
permit holder.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Darrick Boschmann
503-437-5346
Groundwater Section
cc: GW Pump Test File
cc: Certificates Section/Application File

Pump tests are intended to provide aquifer and well information for ground water resource characterization and to help solve
well problems (OAR 690-217-0015(9)). A review of the test results indicates the requirements were met under OAR 690
-217, however; the limitations of the airline measurement method required due to steam flash hazard result in little to no
drawdown or recovery data useful for ground water resources characterization as was the intent of the rules. It is likely that a
new test will yield similar results and therefore the Department has granted an exemption for testing this well on the above
listed permit(s).
0
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Darrick


